Message

From: Fred Jackson [fljackson@cityofinglewood.org]
Sent: 10/8/2018 5:46:41 PM
To: Christina Erwin [fo=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=4dddbff2e8414460abdcaaefc2d500dd-Christina E]; Addie Farrell
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=cc6bb601520a4f9690ae254948d78215-Addie Farre]

CC: Mindala Wilcox [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org]; Christopher E. Jackson [cejackson@cityofinglewood.org]; Scott
Collins [scollins@cityofinglewood.org]; Mark Fronterotta [mfronterotta@cityofinglewood.org]

Subject: Inglewood Police Department - IBEC Services

Christing,

Earlier today | spoke with Inglewood Police Chief Fronterotta and should have responses by this Wednesday, October
10" regarding the proposed Inglewood Basketball and Entertainment Center and the potential impacts on police
protection services and facilities,

Regards,
Frad
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